From: Chambers - Hatcher VP

Sent: Thursday, 5 October 2017 11:13 AM

To: 'Stephen Bull'; Phillip Ryan; Richard Tait; Helen Carayannis; Greg Parkes **Cc:** lpike@clubsnsw.com.au; Chris Mossman; mariannew@restaurantcater.asn.au

Subject: RE: AM2014/196 and 197 - Part-time and casual employment - Hospitality Award 2010,

Registered and Licenced Clubs Award 2010 and the Restaurant Industry Award 2010

Dear Mr Bull,

Re: AM2014/196 and 197 - Part-time and casual employment

I refer to your email below.

Thank you very much for that Mr Bull, I'll update our contact list accordingly and I'll let you know after we've received all the respective replies.

Kind regards,

Helen Hamberger

Associate to Vice President Hatcher

Fair Work Commission

Tel: (02) 9308 1812 Fax: (02) 9380 6990

helen.hamberger@fwc.gov.au

Level 10 Tower Terrace 80 William Street East Sydney NSW 2011 www.fwc.gov.au

From: Stephen Bull [mailto:Stephen.Bull@unitedvoice.org.au]

Sent: Thursday, 5 October 2017 11:11 AM

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP; Phillip Ryan; Richard Tait; Helen Carayannis; Greg Parkes **Cc:** lpike@clubsnsw.com.au; Chris Mossman; mariannew@restaurantcater.asn.au

Subject: RE: AM2014/196 and 197 - Part-time and casual employment - Hospitality Award 2010,

Registered and Licenced Clubs Award 2010 and the Restaurant Industry Award 2010

Dear Associate

Either of the proposed days are fine. I have CCed this email to Mr Mossman and Ms Pike from Clubs Australia and Ms Well as these persons are I believe the respective contacts for Clubs Australia and the Restaurant and Catering Association.

Can you tell me which date the Commission picks. I will put it in my diary.

Stephen Bull

Industrial Coordinator/Legal Practitioner

National Office United Voice

303 Cleveland Street Redfern NSW 2016

Ph. (02) 8204 3050 | Mobile: 0412 199 787

Facsimile: (02) 9281 4480 | Email:stephen.bull@unitedvoice.org.au